
 

 

The September 19, 2014 meeting of the Hidden Springs Neighborhood Association was called to order at 

7:07 p.m. at the Rosemont Ridge Middle School by Vice President, Megan Bowes. 

Attendance: 12. 

Attendees were asked to sign a “sign in sheet”. 

Vice president, Megan announced the city had approved plans to merge The Hidden Springs 

Neighborhood Association and Rosemont Summit Neighborhood Association into a new association.  

The agenda for this meeting was to discuss plans for a Meet and Greet Social for residents of the two 

associations. 

A lively discussion followed generating the following ideas which I have tried to group. 

 Date and time:  Weekend day avoiding holiday weekends. 

Location:  West Linn Senior Center, Pac West Building, Willamette Christian Church, Rosemont     

Ridge Middle School. 

 Food:  Participants bring a dish to share.  (Potluck style) 

             Wine social with food for children 

  Open house 

 Entertainment:  A social event for the entire family with the purpose of getting acquainted   

Raffle 

   Movies for children 

   Presentation on the history of the two neighborhood associations 

   Share statistics – How many residents 

     Map of the two neighborhoods 

Speaker from the city focusing on guidelines for neighborhood 

associations.  

Announcement/invitations: 

  Email notices 

  Notices on peoples’ doors, door hangers 

  Notice on City web page 

  Notice through Hidden Springs Recreation Association 



 

 

  Request for RSVP, include number of attendees and what food they are bringing 

Future Agendas: 

  Create a new name 

  Develop new by-laws 

  Allocation of money 

  Goals/purpose of new organization 

 

 

Motions: 

 Jan moved that attendees bring a dish to share.  It was seconded and unanimously 

approved. 

 Charles Roberts moved that we hold a business meeting with both neighborhoods for 

the purpose of discussing the future goals of the new association.  Jay Lamb seconded it.  It was 

approved with one abstaining. 

Other items:  A resident asked if the neighborhood association was the place to bring issues 

such as getting grass mowed on the sidewalk strip.   

Ruby Friesen moved we adjourn.  Dee Friesen seconded it.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Elise Thompson expressed gratitude for Megan handling this meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ruby Friesen, Secretary/Treasurer 

  

   

 

   

   



 

 

    

   

    

 

   




